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August and September Activities:
There will be an outing at Pawnee Na-

tional Grassland Aug. 15–17. There will
be a Court of Honor Aug. 25.

Camporee will be Sep. 19–21.
There are also many training opportu-

nities in August and September.

Pawnee National Grassland:
We will go to the Pawnee National

Grassland Aug. 15–17. This is a good op-
portunity to complete requirements. Sign
up at a troop meeting.

Court of Honor:
The next Court of Honor will be at the

troop meeting on Aug. 25. The families of
Scouts are invited to attend.

Adult Training:
The Trainer Development Conference

on Aug. 8 teaches people how to be train-
ers. It is recommended for training teams,
Scoutmasters and senior patrol leaders,
and is required for those who will take
NRA instructor training. The cost is $12.

The New Leader Essentials training on
Sep. 11 is for anyone who is or would like
to be an adult Scout leader. It is required
for leader-specific and committee training.

Boy Scout Leader-specific and Troop
Committee training both take place on
Sep. 13. They train adults for their spe-
cific position in the troop.

NRA rifle and muzzleloading training
will be Sep. 26–28.

For more information on any of these
trainings, call the Council Service Center
at (303) 455-5522.

August
4 7:15 Troop meeting
9 Trainer Development

Conference
11 7:15 Troop meeting
12 7:00 Committee meeting
15–17 Pawnee National Grassland

outing
18 No meeting
25 7:15 Court of Honor

September
1 7:15 Troop meeting
8 7:15 Troop meeting
9 7:00 Committee meeting

11 New Leader Essentials
training

Patriot Day
13 Leader-specific training

Committee training
15 7:15 Troop meeting
19–21 Camporee
22 No meeting
26–28 Rifle and muzzleloading

training
29 7:15 Troop meeting

Patriot Day:
The Denver Area Council encourages

all Scouts to wear their uniform to school
on Patriot Day, September 11.

Camporee:
The 2003 Camporee will be Sep. 19–

21 at Fulenwider Farm northeast of Den-
ver International Airport. This will be a
council-wide Camporee, much larger than
the usual district events.

More information and sign-up forms
will be available at troop meetings.

Contact David Fifield (david@bsatroop171.org) with additions to the newsletter.


